
CNews 10/01/07 – New Department Names: Important Information 

 
To: The College Community  
From: Sharon Thompson, Dean, Liberal Studies, Associate Vice President, Academic Affairs 
 
Date: October 1, 2007  
Re: New Department Names  
 
We are pleased to announce that effective January 2008, the following departments will be changing their names:  
Design Technologies will be renamed Architecture, Design and Construction. 
 
 
History and Philosophy will be renamed History, Philosophy and Religious Studies. 
 
These changes are being made to more accurately reflect the disciplines housed in each department, and to make our 
course offerings and programs easier to find for our students and colleagues. 
 
 
Announcement Contact Information: 
Contact: Shelly Nowlin 
Phone: 8768 
Email: snowlin@ccp.edu  
 
 
******************************* 
This is an automated news service for the College community.  All reply messages are ignored. 
Please send your questions or comments to the email address 
shown in the message under the Contact Information section. 
Thank you 
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